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September 2, 1987

Mr. Howard Rose

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

Uranium Recovery Field Office

P.0. Box 25325

Denver, Colorado 80225

Dear Mr. Rose:

Per your request of September 2, 1987, enclosed is a check for $150.00

to cover a Ticensing fee to amend license number SUA-1139. You said

the purpose of this license amendment would be to incorporate into the

license our proposed surety for tailings basin reclamation described in - |
Mr. J. D. Patton's letter of August 28, 1987,

If you have any questions on this letter, please feel free to call me
at (307) 265-7600.

|
|
|
Yours Truly,

R, Sy~ i

David M, Range
Supervisory Reclamation Engineer

MR/ cb
cc: J.D. Patton
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